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The goblins are haunting
The monsters will mash
it’s time to get ready for 
Hadley’s
SPOOKTACULAR bash!       
October 27th 6:00-8:00 pm
Swampscott High School

The entire family is invited to join us for a trick or a treat!
An evening of funky music, devilish dancing, and ghoulish games are planned.  

Bring your appetites as frightening food will be served.
Prizes will be awarded to Hadley students for best or scariest costume to enter the costume contest. 
No fake weapons, guns, swords allowed.

If you can join us please purchase online tickets here: 
https://hadleyaspsignup.wufoo.com/forms/z17k4lhp0z8ratz/
[bookmark: _GoBack]by 10/25/17. Or print the form and send in with cash or check payable to Hadley PTA. Tickets are $4 per person for children over the age of 3.

Interested in volunteering? Visit the sign up genius link:
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4eabaf2da5ff2-spooktacular
We hope to see you at the Spooktacular!

Questions? Contact gargicooper@gmail.com
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